
From: Veldran, Katherine
Required: Pitts, Ted (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Tpitts>

Subject: Lorillard Follow Up Call - Ben Homeyer
Location: Call

When: 9/23/2013 9:00:00 AM - 9:30:00 AM

Ben Homeyer is going to call you Monday to follow up regarding the menthol letter.

There is a file on your desk with the letter  that Governor McCory signed.

Per N at this time we are going to Hold Off on signing the letter.
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